
 

 

MINUTES OF THE ZONING BOARD MEETING 
 

August 11, 2022 
 
Zoning Board Chairman Joe Mink called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m. and led in the Pledge of 
Allegiance to the Flag.   
 
Roll call was answered by Zoning Board Members Jane Brackett, Brian Hiler, Joe Mink, Betty Park, 
Adam Snively and Ross Workman.    Also present was Mayor Page, Attorney Greg Moredock and 
Clerk/Secretary Janet Waller.     
 
Absent was Matt Williams. 
 
Present in the audience was Dawna Corzine, Donnie Walden, Selena Reed and Trula Stalets.   
 
Ross Workman made a motion to approve the minutes of the June 22, 2022 Zoning Board Meeting, 
seconded by Adam Snively.  Motion carried with Brackett, Hiler, Mink, Park, Snively and Workman 
voting aye, 0 nays. 
 
Under New Business:   
 
The purpose of the meeting was to update the current zoning map.   Letters were mailed out to the 
residents where the zoning needs changed on the map.  The meeting was to inform the public of the 
possible changes.    
 
Attorney Moredock noted a petition will need to be signed by residents and a public hearing will need 
to be held in the near future.   The changes will be voted on by the Zoning Board Committee 
Members and sent to the Council to be voted on. 
 
Chairman Mink would like to amend the zoning ordinances.   The zoning would be updated and follow 
the county guidelines.  A public hearing would be held and the Zoning Board Committee Members 
and the council would vote on the amendments. 
 
The public questioned what their property was zoned at and what it would be possibly changed to.   
 
The Zoning Meeting adjourned at 6:45 pm. 
 
 
Janet Waller 
City Clerk/Zoning Secretary 


